
 

 
 
 River Food Pantry in August had 9 volunteers for a total of 28.5 hours. 
 
 Babies & Beyond in August had 10 volunteers for a total of 47 hours. 
 
 Second Harvest on Thursday, August 15 had 5 volunteers for a total of 15 hours. 
 
 United Way Kick Off on Wednesday, August 21 had 6 volunteers for a total of 24 hours. 
 
 WPT Quilt Show in September had 2 volunteers for a total of 9 hours. 
 
 Iron Man on Wednesday, September 4 had 35 volunteers for a total of 75 hours. 
 
 The NewBridge Labeling Project on September 5 had 5 volunteers for a total of 19 hours. READI was 

nominated by Deb, Executive Assistant at NewBridge, for their "Champion of Hope" award.  She 
wrote: "The READI group assists NewBridge with our monthly newsletter mailing. Their work 
significantly impacts the Madison community." We weren't chosen for the award but know READI has 
champion volunteers!  Good work, team! 

 
 Way Forward Golf Outing on Wednesday, September 9 had 3 volunteers for a total of 21 hours. 
 
 
Face Book Page 
READI will be transitioning to a new Face Book page in the coming months. No new information this 
month. Please look for more information in an upcoming Newsletter. 
 
 

 
THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT VOLUNTEERED 

 
REMINDER:  PLEASE CONTACT THE COORDINATOR ON THE ATTACHED UPCOMING 
PROJECT LIST FOR OCTOBER, NOVEMBER & DECEMBER IF YOU WANT TO 
VOLUNTEER. WE NEED TO KNOW HOW MANY VOLUNTEERS ARE ATTENDING.  
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(Retired Employees Are Dedicated Individuals) 

www.unitedwaydanecounty.org/get-involved/volunteer/readi 
www.facebook.com/readimadison 
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